
 
 
 

Designing mental health services with general 

practice: focus group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

The semi-structured, interactive focus groups aim to gather your wisdom, expertise and feedback to help shape an 

integrated system of mental health services for your patients.   

Event content 
Eastern Melbourne Primary Health Network is 

undertaking a review of mental health programs and 

redesigning the mental health stepped care model.  The 

mental health stepped care model aims to provide a 

person-centred approach and a spectrum of services to 

support people with mental health concerns.  Ensuring 

the model integrates with general practices and aids 

general practitioners is a priority.  Therefore, we are keen 

to learn about your needs and preferences so we can 

design our MH Stepped Care Model to support your 

work in caring for your patients who present with mental 

health concerns. 

 

Facilitator:  
Dr Caroline Johnson, GP 

Co-facilitators:  
Liz Hodgkinson, Mental Health Portfolio Manager, EMPHN  

Carol Wildey, System Design Specialist, EMPHN. 

 

 

Event details 

Please choose one date when registering 

Option one:   Wednesday 9 March 2022 

Time:               6-7.30pm 

Online:            ZOOM registration link here 

 

Option two:   Tuesday 15 March 2022 

Time:               12-1.30pm 

Online:            ZOOM registration link here 

 

Enquiries:  
Liz Hodgkinson: liz.hodgkinson@emphn.org.au 
Carol Wildey: carol.wildey@emphn.org.au 
 

Pre-reading will be provided to you when you 

register for a focus group.   
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